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The  Virtual Application Writing Workshop
reviews the application questions and
provides concrete examples to help you
successfully answer 2024-2025 application
questions. Register now! It is recommended
that educators participate in the Service
Learning Basics workshop prior to attending
but it’s not required.

QUESTIONS?  CALL 504.517.3584  OR  EMAIL MARIA@STEMLIBRARYLAB.ORG
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The National Youth Leadership Council (NYLC) is
offering two free service learning trainings via their
Spotlight Series. NYLC is offering free trainings via
their Spotlight Series.  Reserve your spot today. 
You can also book a FREE consultation to discuss
how NYLC can help meet your needs, empower your
young people, and provide you with the resources you
need.can help meet your needs, empower your young
people, and provide you with the resources you need.

We'd love to know how
your projects are going.
Please invite us to
celebrate your
accomplishments. This
photo was taken at the
Fast Food Farm event in
Gramercy, Louisiana. 

SITE VISITS

@stemlibrarylabInstructors who are new to the Service
Learning Program, or replaced the teacher
responsible for a “homegrown” project when
the application was submitted, are  required to
attend a Service Learning Basics Workshop.
Register here.

WORKSHOP REQUIREMENTS

https://forms.gle/foJ4XrSGtxCu9fgF6
http://www.stemlibrarylab.org/slp
https://nylc.org/events/
https://t.e2ma.net/click/be8mcg/vtpapbqj/3vc8yn
https://forms.gle/G1rzSk1TyTAehS1FA

